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3 0 January 2020 

Re: Plans for "Whitney Reservoir" within the Homestake Valley 

Dear Mr. Fitzwilliams: 

Colorado Environmental Coalition 

Thank you for your informative comments on the proposed 
Whitney Reservoir in Homestake Valley that have been brought 
to my attention. I appreciate your expression of concern for the 
fens and other wetlands that exist in the Homestake Valley that 
you stated in the Aspen Times article published on July 17 last 
year. It is obvious, as you stated, that they are results of geologic 
processes that began over I 0,000 years ago with the last Ice Age 
and that they are irreplaceable. They are collectively a unique 
ecological treasure that must be protected for the study and 
enjoyment of all future generations. They have profound 
intrinsic value quite aside from any human enjoyment. They 
play vital roles in the preservation of the wilderness ecosystem. 
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In Memoriam 

In 1982, I was the organizer and co-founder of the Holy Cross 
Wilderness Defense Fund. We opposed the Homestake II project 
planned by Aurora and Colorado Springs, and it has not been 
built. We continue to oppose this project in any form, and it 
appears to be unlikely that the Cities can resurrect this destructive 
project. We totally oppose any project that would modify the 
boundaries of the Holy Cross Wilderness. 
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